
              Year One Home Learning 

              Week 1 – 03.03.23 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Bibi for winning the Kilmorie Cup this week. She was nominated 

for ‘independence’ and should be very proud of her achievement. Well done Bibi! 

 

This week we have been:  

* Learning about the history of the teddy bear and making timelines to show this. 

* Designing our own teddy bears to make. 

* Learning about the first pillar of Islam ‘Shahada’. 

* Learning how to play social dodgeball in outdoor PE.  

 

For home learning… 

 Tell your child about the sort of toys you used to play with when you were a 

child! 

 Draw a picture of a toy from the past and a toy from the present. Talk 

about which one you prefer and why. 

 

Old toys 

If you have any old toys at home that parents/grandparents/carers played with 

when they were young we would love for you to bring them in so that we can show 

and talk about them with our classes. These will be used for display purposes only.  

 

Phonics 

In Phonics we have been learning the alternative graphemes for: ch- ‘tch’ (fetch, 

match), ‘ture’ (adventure, picture), ar- al (calm, half), ar- a (father, mask). We 

have also been practising the tricky words: eye, because. 

 

Reminder:  

Next Friday (10th March) we will be celebrating World Book Day. 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend 
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